
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Easter Service, Easter egg hunt, Ukrainian Easter egg 
war 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 

April 8, 2023 
 

     

 

Dear family, 

 
Tomorrow is Easter Sunday, and we look forward to seeing you all there. 
Pastor Adonia will be giving the message on Grace. 

 
As you may have seen in the announcements, we will have a special 
Easter egg hunt for the children, and Tami is offering an Easter mini 
photo session. I'm sorry we don't have many details but she usually asks 
a small price for her photos. In addition Sergii will be organizing a 

Ukrainian Easter egg competition. Please bring a hard boiled egg 

(preferably decorated). 

 
Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. Pastor 
Mike goes back to basics: Why are we doing this and how? He shares 17 
points that are REQUIRED in order to make a thriving community, how 

we've worked on them until now, and how our goals this year are 
enabling us to progress and build a community that will withstand the 
future challenges that come our way. 

 
We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 
Sincerely, 
Pastors Mike & Adonia 

 

 

 

Latest message  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Easter is this weekend, and we will have Easter egg hunts for all the 

children in the Sunday school classes. Also, Sergii will be organizing a 

Ukrainian Easter competition. To participate in the Ukrainian Easter 

competition, you will need to bring your own hard-boiled egg. Please 

decorate it too! Open to all ages, and it will take place after Sunday Service.  
 

 



 

 

  

 

As in previous years, Tami Tamayo will be offering a mini photoshoot on 

Easter Sunday. We will have more details next week, but please plan 

accordingly if you would like to do this.  
 

 

  

This year's major Holy Day celebration will take place on Sunday, April 30. 

This year, we will have our usual Talent Show, Yute, Art Contest (theme this 

year is "Community"), Testimonies, Bible & Divine Principle Jeopardy, and 

a Korean Dinner. In addition, we would like to have a T-Shirt Design 

Contest. For the t-shirt design, it can be hand-drawn or digital.  On the 

front of the shirt, we want some kind of image representing our church 

community. It could be our logo or something else. The back of the shirt 

should be a meaningful quote or saying related to service, giving, or 

volunteerism. Somewhere on the shirt it should have the church name on 



 

 

 

it. The winning design will receive a cash prize.  
 

 

  

Sign Up Here  
 

 



 

 

 

Camp Journey is filling up quickly! If you are planning to have your child 

attend this year, don't put off registering them any longer. Please find 

attached a letter to parents and the registration link. 

 

This year's Camp will be held from July 7th-13th in Garden City, Utah (on 

the Utah-Idaho border near Bear Lake). The participant fee is $350 and the 

2nd+ sibling in a family will receive a $15 discount.  

If flying: please fly into SLC airport on July 7th by 1 PM. Depart on July 13th 

no earlier than 5 PM. 

Additionally, we are happy to announce will be having an in-person staff 

day for all team leaders on July 6th! All team leaders must fly into SLC on 



 

 

 

July 7th by 11 AM. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. 

Looking forward to seeing you soon! 

-Core Staff of Camp Journey 2023 

 

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to 

talk to others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with 

each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael 

Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at 

"Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode 

if needed.  

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 



 

 

 

  

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


